
 
 

                                             
 

  WEAR A HAT DAY! 
FRIDAY 25TH MARCH 2011 

 
 
Dear Headteacher,     
 
I am writing to invite your school to take part in a fundraising event we are organising on Friday 

25th March 2011. This event is taking place to raise funds for research into brain tumours in order 
to find effective treatments, and ultimately a cure, for this incredibly challenging form of cancer. 

 
IT IS A LITTLE KNOWN FACT THAT: 

MORE CHILDREN AND THOSE AGED UNDER FORTY DIE FROM A 
BRAIN TUMOUR THAN ANY OTHER TYPE OF CANCER. 

 
Astro Fund is raising funds to support low-grade brain tumour research at the most innovative 

neuro-oncology centres in the UK.  We are a member of Brain Tumour Research 
(www.braintumourresearch.org) which consists of a group of charities all with the same aim – to 

ultimately find cures for the many different types of brain tumours. 
 

WE SIMPLY SUGGEST THAT PUPILS (AND STAFF) COME TO SCHOOL ON THE DAY 
WEARING HATS – PAYING £1 FOR THE PRIVILEGE 

  
Please find enclosed a poster to help you publicise the event – if you need any more assistance 

please contact us by telephone or email. 
 

If you know of any families affected by brain tumours, please ask them to contact us in the hope 
that we can be of help to them. 

 
Thanking you in anticipation, 

Yours sincerely 
 

Christine ForecastChristine ForecastChristine ForecastChristine Forecast                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                Mary BurtonMary BurtonMary BurtonMary Burton    
    

Secretary                                                         Treasurer 
Tel: 01485 572767                                                        Tel: 01485 525279 

info@astrofund.org.uk       www.astrofund.org.uk                          treasurer@astrofund.org.uk 
 

Please send your donations to Mary (cheques made payable to Astro Fund) at: 
Meadow Springs, 15 Eastgate, Holme-next-the-Sea, Hunstanton, Norfolk, PE36 6LL 
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www.braintumourresearch.org

Tel: 01296 733011

working in partnership

Registered charity number: 1093411

WEAR A
HAT DAY

EVERYTHING ELSE IS UP TO YOU!

HEADS UP
Brain tumours

kill more children and

people under 40 than

any other cancer.

Please support us.

Friday
25th

MARCH
2011

www.astrofund.org.uk
Tel: 01485 572767

Registered Charity 1133561

PLEASE HELP SUPPORT
‘ASTRO FUND’ & FUND
BRAIN TUMOUR RESEARCH
ACROSS THE UK


